
 

  

 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 

 
February 23, 2024 

 
Construction on Andover Road - PRV Replacement Project, February to March 2024 
 
The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) will be constructing a new pressure-reducing valve (PRV) chamber 
at the southwest end of Andover Road in Nanoose Bay beginning the week of February 26, 2024. One lane 
of traffic will be kept open on Andover Road while work is underway. Work is expected to take place 
during daylight hours from February 26 to March 30, 2024. Low levels of construction noise from 
excavators and dump trucks can be expected. For your safety and the safety of the work crews, please 
remain alert to work activities and obey posted signs. 

During the construction period, water service will be temporarily interrupted while the new PRV chamber 
is connected to the existing watermain. A service alert with specific dates and times will be issued before 
any planned water service interruption.   

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Water Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
 250-248-4914 
 rcu@rdn.bc.ca 
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